Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2024/25 058 – Duty Shift Systems
 
The request is:
I would like to make a Freedom of Information request for the answers to the below question.
I am reaching out to establish what duty shift systems other Servies are currently using and weather 24's are used and if so how or if these were approved by the union.
The response is:
Humberside Fire & Rescue Service implemented a 24 hour locally determined shift system in 2016; our revised Full-Time 24-hour Duty System was implemented on 1st January 2024.
Consultation was carried out with stakeholders and the FBU following which an addendum was agreed and signed by the CFO and FBU.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner. The address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.
https://ico.org.uk/
